
Site Based Management Committee 

December 21, 2015 

Present: 

Admin:   Sharon Lasher 

PTA:   Maria Gustafson, Karen Greiss, Sharon Becker, Ronni Leo 

Student Govt: Jason Kimmel, Pres.-Executive Board;  Rachel Aber, Treasurer-Class of 2017; Ryan Sandler, VP-Class of 

2018, Jack Rothman, Pres.-Class of 2019 

Clerical: Patricia Owens 

Teachers: Denise Siele, Scott Lieberman, Donna Jahn, Vanessa Jackson 

 

Ms. Lasher welcomed everyone to the meeting and asked everyone to look at the minutes. There were no questions or 

concerns and the minutes were approved. 
 

Jason Kimmel reported on the Executive Board.  They are looking into ways to promote Battle of the Classes to raise 

interest and awareness.  They are considering preparing videos of similar events and showing them on the E-boards in 

the lobby.  The Executive Board is also in the process of amending the constitution. They are specifically looking into 

changing the way elections are handled.   

 

Jason Kimmel also reported on the senior class. They have chosen their yearbook superlatives and have begun planning 

to POB Idol. The first meeting is scheduled for today.   

 

Rachel Aber reported that the juniors have ordered more ¼ zip sweatshirts and are awaiting their arrival.  They are 

looking for ways to utilize social media in a positive way as a reflection of Digital Citizenship Week.   

 

 Ryan Sandler indicated that the sophomore class was trying to set up a Kam Jam tournament for the spring but cannot 

due to the limited availability of the fields.  We talked about scheduling it for November next year.  They are beginning 

their hot chocolate sales this week and hope to continue through the winter.  They will also try to attend a PTA meeting 

or basketball game to sell additional T-shirts.   

 

Jack Rothman said the freshmen have sold sweatshirts and are awaiting their arrival.   

 

The parents were asking about the timing of the traffic lights on Washington and Kennedy.  It was suggested they call 

the highway department to discuss their concerns.  The use of a crossing guard was discussed as well.   

 

The teachers and clericals had no concerns at this time.    

 

Ms. Lasher updated the committee on SING, indicating that the BOE would be making their decision at tonight’s 

meeting.  Ms. Lasher also indicated the midterm schedule will be posted prior to the holiday break.  Ms. Lasher also told 

the group that over 60 students applied for the College Tour and a lottery was used to select the 50 students who will 

attend.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:14pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

 

Sharon Lasher 


